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SPRING WORKDAY

Our Spring Workday is planned for Saturday, April 13.at 8:00 a.m.until noon. Clean up
jobs planned are 1) clear brush around speciman trees, 2) cut locust trees near water tower
and in common area southeast of the baseball field, 3) install wood screen at tractor storage
area, 4) install drain tile from swamp area near the beginning of the trail west of bridge,

5) clean and trim trail as needed. We really need 10-12 people to help on Clean up Day.
Bring chainsaws and rakes and encourage your teenagers to come help. Meet at the Bridge
at 8:00 a.m. Doughnuts and soft drinks will be provided. We usually work until noon, but
any amount of time worked will be appreciated. Raindate is April 27th.

TOWANDA RECYCLING

Beginning this Saturday, April 13th, you can drop your aluminum cans, paper, milk jugs
and liter bottles at the Towanda Community Building from 9 a.m. to 11 a.m. This
recycling drive is scheduled for the 2nd Saturday each month.

SPRING GARAGE SALES

We will parumpate in the Towanda Area Garage Sales scheduled for Apn] 19 & 20.
I will provide signs and advertising for Indian Creek again this year. It's not too late
to be included if you call me at 728-2990 ASAP.

ADOPT-A-HIGHWAY
Our first walk this year is scheduled for Thursday, April 25th at 6:30 p.m. Call
Greg Beneze prior to that date to volunteer and sign the necessary forms.

INDIAN CREEK DIRECTORY

Enclosed is an updated directory of Indian Creek Homeowners for you to keep by
your phone. I will be updating the Babysitters / Pet Care / Lawn Mowing List in
the May Newsletter. Have your teenagers call me at 728-2990 to be included.

FOUND STRAY CATS

Dave & Judy Schulthes on Bent Tree Lane had two stray cats show up around a week
ago. They are female, one black & white and one all black, around a year old, and very
friendly and beautiful cats, . If anyone knows who they belong to or if anyone if the area
would want to give them a good home, please call Dave or Judy at 728-2927.
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